
Corrigendum 

 

           Date: 24.06.2016 

 

Subject: Cancellation of Walk-In – Interviews to be held on 30.06.2016 at Ranchi 

 

In reference to BPPI advertisement of Walk – In – Interviews for the post of Nodal Officers 

(Marketing department) dated 14.06.2016 in various news papers. It is notified for 

information that due to some unavoidable administrative reasons BPPI has cancelled the 

Walk – In – Interviews of Nodal Officers (Marketing Department) to be held on 30.06.2016 

at Ranchi. 

 

 

 

 

 


